
           

    SandFest Raffle Donations 

 
 
 
 

June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
   
We are delighted to be holding a children’s raffle at our SandFest summer event on 
25thJune! 
 
We would really appreciate any prize donations of children’s gifts/new toys for the children’s 
raffle, please note these need to be new and unused.  
 
If you know of a local business or have an employer who would be willing to donate prizes, 
we would also be very grateful. All businesses who donate will receive a mention on our 
Facebook page. 
 
Please give your donations in at the school office.  
 
Thank you for your help and support and we look forward to sharing more information about 
Sandfest event over the next few weeks. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Friends of Sandringham 
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